
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Mar 25th             
 

 

 

 
 

Tri High Basketball  
Staff vs. Staff Challenge 

 

Hosted at Chinook  
Doors Open at 5:30  

Wednesday Mar 27th                
 

INISKIM 
Indigenous Student 
Open House at the 

 U of L 

Thursday Mar 28th    
 

LCI’s Green Shirt Day 
 

Last Day to Sign up for 
LCI Track & Field 

Friday Mar 29th        
 

 
Spring Break Begins 

 

No School 
for Students 

 

Monday Apr 1st              
 

 

 
Spring Break 

 

No School 
for Students 

Tuesday Apr 2nd        
 

 

Wednesday Apr 3rd              
 

 

Thursday Mar Apr 4th   
 

 

 

Friday Apr 5th       
 

 
 

Monday Apr 8th               
 

 

 
Division Wide PL Day 

 

No School 
for Students 

 

 

Tuesday Apr 9th         
 

FLIMP Meeting at 5:30 

Wednesday Apr 10th               
 

 

Thursday Mar Apr 11th   
 

LCI Life Skills 
Spaghetti 
Dinner & 

Silent 
Auction 
5:30 pm 

Friday Apr 12th       
 

!!!   Parent Online   !!! 
Registration Forms 

are Due Today 
 

Glow in the Dark Dance  
7:00 to 10:00 pm  

 
 

!!!   Important Message of the Week   !!! 
 

Track & Field Sign Up 
 

As we try to get rid of the last bit of winter, LCI is preparing for Track & 
Field season.  LCI runs an open invite Track & Field club where any and 
all students are welcome to come out and train for the events of their 
choosing.  There is no limit on the number of students who want to 
participate and train in each event.  However, students must then qualify 
to attend the city, zones, and provincial track & field events.  
 

Last day to sing up is this Thursday, March 28th  
 

For more information, please contact Mrs. Sutherland or Mr. Dunlop  
 

For the week of 
 

March 25th, 2024 

 

NEWS 



 

 

 

 
 

 

Important 2024/2025 Registration Info  
 

Although there is still plenty of school year left, LCI is lining up important dates regarding registration 
for the 2024/2025 school year.  The dates for registration listed below pertain to existing grade 8 
students at GPMS and SJF, as well as current LCI students needs to register for next year.  A separate 
parent notification will come out reiterating all of the important dates below.   
 

 
!!!!   IMPORTANT DISTINCTION IN THE REGISTRATION PROCESS   !!!! 

 

Online Parent Registration Link – This refers to the online forms that parents must complete 
through Laserfiche.  Alberta Education requires a new updated registration form for 
every student in the province.  This requirement can be fulfilled by clicking on the link 
between the designated dates and updating the form for each of you children 

 

Student PowerSchool Course Requests  – This refers to the process where students log into 
their STUDENT POWERSCHOOL ACCOUNTS and then select the classes they hope to 
take next year.  Students should make sure they can log into their PowerSchool accounts 
BEFORE May 7th so they are ready to make selections when the time comes 

 

 
 

Registration & Course Request Dates for Current Grade 8 Students at SJF and GPMS:  
Online Parent Registration Dates 

• Parent Registration links will be emailed to all Grade 8 parents - Friday, March 22nd  

• Parent Registration online forms must be completed and are due by - Friday, April 12th  
 

• Mr. Vatcher visits SJF to present to Grade 8 Students -  Thursday April 18th at 9:00 am 

• Mr. Vatcher visits GPMS to present to Grade 8 Students - Friday, April 19th at 9:45 am   

• Grade 9 Parent Information Night for LCI  -  Monday, April 22nd at 7:00 pm 

• Grade 9 Parent Information Night for WCHS  -  Tuesday, April 23rd at 7:00 pm 

• Grade 9 Parent Information Night for Chinook  -  Wednesday, April 24th at 7:00 pm 
     

Student PowerSchool Course Requests Dates 

• PowerSchool Course Requests Opens to Grade 8 students  on -  Tuesday, May 7th at 10:00 am 

• PowerSchool Course Requests Closes to Grade 8 students on -  Friday, May 17th at Noon 
  

 

 

Registration & Course Request Dates for Current 9 to 12 LCI Students 
Online Parent Registration Dates 

• Parent Registration links will be emailed to all current LCI parents - Tuesday, March 19th  

• Parent Registration online forms must be completed and are due by - Friday, April 12th  
 

• Grade 10 and New Student Information Night for LCI  -  Tuesday, April 30th at 7:00 pm  

• Mr. McKenzie presents to current grade 9 students - Monday, May 6th in PE/Health classes 
 

Student PowerSchool Course Requests Date 

• Advisor Class PowerSchool Course Selection Refresher  -  Tuesday, May 7th  

• PowerSchool Course Selection Opens to Students -  Tuesday, May 7th at 10:00 am  

• PowerSchool Course Selection Closes to Student  -  Friday, May 17th at Noon 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Tri High Staff vs Staff Basketball Challenge 
 

The LCI staff will be taking on the other North and 
West side high schools in a friendly (possibly 
competitive) game of basketball.  LCI hosted this 
event last year with great success and this year, 
Chinook will have the honours.   
 

This Wednesday, March 27th 

Doors open at 5:30 
$2 at the Door 

 

There will be a silent auction and half-time events 
with lots of prizes for students who come out to 
cheer on their favorite staff members.  All 
proceeds of the event will go toward a good cause 
so come on out and cheer on the Green & Gold !!! 
 

 
 
 

Life Skills Fundraiser  
 

Miss Dudas and Life Skills crew is 
proud to present the first ever, 
Spaghetti Dinner and Silent Auction. 
 
This event will be hosted in the LCI 
Cafeteria on Thursday, April 11th with 
doors opening at 5:30 and dinner 
served at 6:30.   
 
Tickets are $20 and can be purchased 
through School Cash Online or bay 
scanning the QR code below. 
 
Support a good cause, get a great 
meal, and have some fun all at the 
same time on Thursday, April 11th. 
 
LCI and the Life Skills program greatly 
appreciates your support.  For more 
information or to donate items for the 
silent auction, please contact Miss 
Dudas. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Dance Party at LCI 
The leadership students 
of LCI will be hosting a 
Glow in the Dark Dance 
party on Friday, April 12th   

Tickets must be 
purchased in advance and 
will be on sale on the 
Bricks at Lunch time the 
week of.   
 

No tickets will be sold at 
the door! 

 
 
 
 

Dance Academy  
Auditions  
Dance Academy is already 
planning and prepping for 
the new year and with that 
comes auditions. 
 

Auditions will be held 
on Saturday, April 27th 

from 1:00 - 3:30 
 

Please arrive at 12:30  
to register 

 
For more information, 

please contact Mrs. Olsen 
 
 

 
 

Rams & Clippers Corner   
 
 

This Week  
 

- Badminton, Softball and Rugby are all underway with team 
tryouts and practices.  Track and field will start shortly after 
the Spring Break.   

 
 

 
 
 

 


